Nikki Cooper

From: I

Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2020 1:41 PM
To: corporate
Subject: Mayor and Council

Greetings Mayor Jack Crompton, and council members.

| am writing this email to express concerns over the busses stopping at midnight as of July 1, as well as councils lack of
addressing this sooner. As | am sure you are well aware there are many business will struggle to have their staff finished
work in time to be on the bus by 12:00. What are they supposed to do? Personally, | drive home after work. But, am |
now expected to drive all the staff who don’t have cars home? Or am | supposed to feel guilty and offer to pay for their
taxis? Or shall | stay at work later myself, because people were sent home early in order to make the last bus. | don’t
understand how this has come down to the final week, to me this is unacceptable for a town that supposedly boasts one
of the best transit systems in BriTish Columbia. I’'m sure many of you have children of your own and wouldn’t want them
being forced to walk home at midnight. The reality is majority of those who will be hit hardest by this can not afford
taxis and/or cars. Thank you for you’re time, and | look forward to hearing about this being discussed in the next council
meeting. We have a week to rectify this baffling situation, please step up for this great town and all the people the make
this town great.

Sincerely
Mike Birkett
405-1060
Legacy way
Whistler BC
V8e0k2

Sent from my iPhone



